Nicolene Venter

From: Nicolene Venter [iafrica@icon.co.za]

Sent: 11 October 2012 09:34

To: ‘bloemm@dwa.gov.za'

Cc: 'Rebecca Thomas'

Subject: EIA: Thyspunt Transmission Lines Integration Project - DWA Comments (Eastern Cape

Regional Office)

Importance: High

Dear Marissa

Thank you very much for your telephone call following up on the omission of the Dept of Water Affairs (DWA), Eastern
Cape Regional Office, comment submitted last year November 2011.

As you’ve mentioned, DWA’s comment was submitted on the thuyspuntlines@sivest.co.za e-mail address and due to
unforeseen circumstances SiVEST is not in possession of DWA’s comments. It will be appreciated if you could forward
those written comments to us and the team will work through the comments and confirm whether it is addressed in the
Revised DEIR.

We would also like to send the Revised DEIR on DVD to your offices and would appreciate it if you could confirm who is
the DWA Official that we need to address the DVD to. Also, if you believe that DWA prefer to work through the Revised
DEIR on SiVEST’s website (http://www.sivest.co.za/Download.aspx then scroll down to 9520 Eskom Thyspunt EIA) then
a DVD would not be send to your offices.

The DWA Official who previously received the DEIR on DVD was:
Assistant Dept of Water Affairs:
Ms Fourie Lizna Director Water use Authorisation Eastern Cape PO Box 7019 EAST LON

We are looking forward to receive DWA commenting document.
Kind regards

Nicolene Venter

Public Participation & Stakeholder Engagement Practitioner
PO Box 61164, Pierre van Ryneveld

0045

Tel.: +27 12 662 2843

Cellphone: 083 377 9112

E-mail: iafrica@icon.co.za




